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To Whom It May Concern:  I am writing to express my view that the NEM credit extended to 
solar owners not be reduced. Solar has a positive impact for all, including non-solar 
residents including myself. NH should do everything possible to encourage the further 
adoption of renewable and other forms of non-fossil fuel energy overall as quickly as 
possible. Nuclear is only a temporary answer, and there is no solution in sight for protecting 
society from its waste that will remain highly toxic for more than 10,000 years. Thank you 
for forwarding this message to all concerned and have a great day. Sincerely, Peter Miller 

 


